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 www.newton-poppleford.devon.sch.uk                                        01395 568300  
               admin@newton-poppleford.devon.sch.uk 

For any Twilight after school club matters please phone the main school number. 

The Weekly Newsletter from Newton Poppleford School 

From the Headteacher 

For next week only, Thursday's menu of Chicken and Ham Pie will be served on the 
Wednesday and Wednesday's menu of Roast Gammon will be served on the 
Thursday.  
Next Thursday is our Census Day when the number of school dinners consumed on 
that day affects our school dinner funding. Years R,1 and 2 are entitled to a free 
school meal. Make sure your child has their school meal next Thursday. For children 
in the rest of the school, the cost is £2.40 and can be paid online. If you have a 
problem booking a school meal, call in at the School Office and they will sort it out 
for you.  

If you travel to school by car, please show 
kindness and consideration in how and 
where you park.  Be aware that parking too 
close to a junction is an offence. Rule 243 of 
the Highway Code states you must not 
park opposite or within 10 metres (32 feet) 
of a junction, except in an authorised 
parking space.  The penalty could be a non-endorsable fixed penalty of £50–£100 for 
causing an unnecessary obstruction. If an accident occurs it’s likely you’ll be taking a 
large proportion of the blame – and be fined accordingly! 

School Matters 
Friday 1st October 2021 
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From the PTFA - Christmas Hamper Raffle!  
 

School Office Reminders 

• When you collect children after school, you naturally assume responsibility for their 
supervision and safety. Please be aware of where your children are, especially if you 
are talking to other parents or staff.  

• Vanessa Tyrrell from the West Country School of Music, who gives lessons here on a 
Tuesday, has asked if we can let parents know that there are now spaces available 
for any KS2 children wishing to learn to play music in school. They can find more info 
on the website under School Life and book directly with WCSM. 

PTFA AGM 

Wednesday 13th October, 7:30pm at the school. Please join us for committee elections, 
reporting on last year, and planning for the year ahead. Everyone welcome! Nominations 
for committee roles are accepted in advance, please email terilouisemurphy@yahoo.com 
for more information. 

SCHOOL LOTTERY! 

Last year the school lottery raised a whopping £1,300 for the PTFA! This included some 
wonderful winners who donated their winnings back to us, you guys are heroes! Don't 
forget to buy your tickets at yourschoollottery.co.uk. We have a weekly jackpot winner 
from our school, as well as the chance to win £25,000!  
Plus non cash prizes, this half term it's an amazing Harry Potter studio tour and theatre 
tickets! You've got to be in it to win it!    

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sidmouth Science Festival 2021 
Fortunately, most of this year’s Sidmouth Science Festival, our 10th, is able to go ahead in 
person. It runs from Friday 8th until Sunday 17th October with a wide variety of activities 
spread around various venues in Sidmouth. There are events for everyone; adults, children 
and families. 
Hands on activities, talks and demonstrations take place on Super Science Saturday 9th 
October with a marquee at Kennaway House where you can make small items to take home. 
Whilst there come and see the Primary Schools’ Art Exhibition. Has your class won a prize? 
Or try your hand at the what3words treasure hunt. More details can be found in the 
attached programme. 
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From the PTFA - Christmas Hamper Raffle!  
 

Can you help us make playtimes even better? 
Our aim is to make playtime the best fun a child can have and we want our Key Stage 2 
children to have the opportunity to play and explore with a variety of things. We have put 
together a wish list for the top playground and field and we would be so grateful for any 
donations. 
Our children would love: 
 2 wheeled scooters (for ages 7-11) 

 Bike helmets (for ages 7-11) 

 Dressing up stuff such as hats, bags, scarfs 

 Plastic guttering  

 Decking planks  

 Pallets (in good condition please) 

 Toy cars  

 Metal pots, pans and cooking utensils such as ladles 
  

 and whisks  for our mud kitchens  

 Flat bed sheets - perfect for den building! 
 Clothes pegs  

 Chalk  

 

Please leave any large items by the bike shed and anything smaller at the school office. 
Thank you for your continued support!  
Mrs Bradley 
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From the PTFA - Christmas Hamper Raffle!  
 

This week's National Online Safety guide to Pokémon GO. What parents and carers need to 
know about Pokémon GO. 


